QUESTIONS IN THE SIMPLE PRESENT-6

Write the correct forms of the verbs into the gaps. Use Simple Present Example: she books? (to read)		
Answer: Does she read books?		
1 the cat on the wall? (to sit)		
2 Karen computer games? (to play)		
3 you a ball? (to throw)		
4 Ronald a museum? (to visit)		
5 Michael in the garden? (to work)		
6 Olivia a friend? (to phone)		
7 Sarah and Lisa the pets? (to feed)		
8 they karate? (to do)		
9 you mineral water? (to drink)		
10 your teacher the homework? (to check)		

DO OR DOES

Fill in **do** or **does** into the gaps.

1	Peter live with his father?
2	you learn Spanish?
3	Andrew and Martin ride their bikes to school?
4	they work in the garden?
5	Sandy's hamster live in a cage?
6	the cats sit on the wall?
7	we sit in front of the computer?
8	you play the drums?
9	Steve wear pullovers?
10	_I clean the bathroom?
11	_ you write with a pencil?
12	_ your father make breakfast?
13	_ your teachers check the homework?
14	_ you and your sister feed the pets?
15	_ you send text messages?
16	_ your friend visit museums?
17	_ your cats climb trees?
18	_ you learn to cook at school?
19	_ your sister play badminton?
20	_ your grandparents go on holiday?

LEE, TRADUCE EL TEXTO Y RESPONDE LAS PREGUNTAS

First, they go into the supermarket. Roberto usually pushes the cart. Mrs. Baroni reads the shopping list. Mr. Baroni and Bruno look for the groceries. Bruno often forgets an item when he sees a pretty girl. They always buy vegetables, fruit, meat, eggs, cheese, and other items. The shopping list is usually long. They do their shopping for the entire week. Many families shop on Saturdays. The checkout line is always long.

After shopping, Roberto and Bruno usually go to the record shop next door. They look for interesting records or tapes. Robeno likes popular music; Bruno likes classical music. They sometimes buy a record or tape. Their parents wait in the car. Their mother is usually impatient. She wants to go home. The meat and eggs need to go in the refrigerator.

Everyone helps with the groceries when they arrive home. The boys carry them to (tie house; Mr. and Mrs. Baroni put them away. Then, they rest or have lunch.

ANSWER THESE QUESTIONS

1 When do the Baronis go shopping?
2 Where do they park their car?
3 Where do they go first?
4 What does Roberto do in the supermarket?
5 What does Mr. Baroni do in the supermarket? (i What Mr. Baroni and Bruno do?
7 When does Bruno forget an item?
8 What do they buy?
9 Where do Bruno and Roberto go after shopping?
10 What do they look for?
11 Where do their parents wait?
12. Where does Mr baroni want to go?